
  

UCPath Notice: Upcoming Planned Maintenance - 
PLUAT 

To: Location Testing, IT Support and Communication Contacts 

The UCPath location user acceptance testing (PLUAT) environment will be unavailable during 
the date and time listed below to perform an environment refresh.  

Start Time End Time 

Tuesday August 3, 8:00 p.m. Thursday, August 5, 12:00 p.m. (noon) 

 

Impact: During this time, users will be unable to access PLUAT. 
 
Thank you, 
UCPath 
(855) 982-7284 
Monday - Friday from 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
ucpath.universityofcalifornia.edu  

 

 

 
 


